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November 1, 2021 
 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
Re: UM 2114 – Investigation into the Effects of the COVID-19 Pandemic on Utility Customers.  PGE 

Quarterly Report of COVID-19 related costs, savings, and benefits 
 
Dear Filing Center: 
 
On November 5, 2020 the Commission issued Order No. 20-401 in Docket No. UM 2114, Investigation 
into the Effects of the COVID-19 Pandemic on Utility Customers formally approving Staff’s 
recommendation.  The Staff Report approved by Order 20-401 included a recommendation that the 
Commission approve the Stipulated Agreement (Stipulation) on the Effects of COVID-19 Pandemic on 
Energy Utility Customers.  
 
Paragraph 26 of the Stipulation requires that electric utilities submit quarterly reports that itemize utility 
costs, savings, and benefits resulting from COVID-19.  The reports are due 30 days after the close of each 
quarter until the quarter ending December 31, 2023, unless waived by the Commission.    
 
Attached is the PGE quarterly report for July through September of 2021 of costs, savings, and benefits 
resulting from COVID-19 (PGE COVID-19 Q1 2021 Actuals. xlsx) as required by Paragraph 26 of the 
Stipulation.  Note, in this report we have also provided revised 2020 savings associated with COVID as 
well as broken out the provision of AMP funds previously embedded in deferred bad debt during 2021.  
Should you have any questions regarding the report, please contact Stefan Brown at (503) 464-7805.  
Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the following email address 
pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jay Tinker 
 
Jay Tinker 
Director, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
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